
Dear parent/guardian of ____________:

With the opening day of the 2024-2025 school year nearing, we want to share some information
concerning our kindergarten orientation program.

First and most importantly, your child’s teacher for the 2024-2025 school year is ___________. Please
check the schedule below to plan for orientation.

Our orientation program is designed for you to come to school and spend a portion of the program
with the classroom teachers. The purpose of the orientation is to provide you, your child, and the
teacher a time to become acquainted, while at the same time to familiarize your child with routine
procedures and our safety protocols. If at all possible, please do not bring siblings to the orientation.
We kindly request that no more than two adults accompany each child due to limited seating.

The following schedule has been devised for students to come to orientation with their classmates:

August 15, 2024

4:30 - 5:30 PM Mr. Kulback, Mrs. Ray, Mrs. Plows, and Mrs. Young

5:45 - 6:45 PM Mrs. Klein, Mrs. Carpenter, Mrs. Shope, Ms. Elliott

Orientation for parents/guardians will be held in the Elementary Cafeteria, and students will spend
time first in the cafeteria and later in their classrooms. Immediately following general comments from
the administrators and school personnel, classroom teachers will take time to talk with parents and
guardians before taking your child(ren) to the classroom for student orientation. Students will go with
their classroom teacher for activities that will include a building tour, classroom discussions, and a
student bus ride. After the bus ride, students will return to the cafeteria and depart for home.

If interested, the PTO will host a “Spirit Sale” near the cafeteria with items for sale.

We look forward to meeting our newest Rangers, and we thank you for your continued support and
cooperation!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kristin Wilson Mr. Christopher Evans
Principal Assistant Principal


